
IN THE NEWS 
Well done Year 6! 
Well, what a week it has been this week! Luther King Class did so fantastically well this 
week trying their very best on their SATs tests. All the adults in school are so very proud 
of them and they really deserve a rest this weekend. They enjoyed their Friday Funday 
today with pizza, films and rounders after a very busy week. A huge well done! 
A few reminders 
The weather is due to get warm next week, so please ensure your child has suncream 
on before they come to school and that they bring a hat and their waterbottle with them 
to keep them protected and hydrated. We are noticing that some unhealthy items are 
sneaking in to some lunchboxes. Please remember, as a school, we have the Healthy 
Schools Award and encourage you to follow the healthy guidelines as much as you can. 
Please ensure that your child has things in their lunchbox that they enjoy to eat as they 
all tend to be very hungry at lunchtime due to using so much brainpower in the 
mornings! Thank you for your support. 
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Newsletter 30                      Week beginning 9th May 2022 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 
Respectful. Resilient. Resourceful. Reflective. Responsible. Ready. 

CELEBRATE  
Montgomerie Mentions: Thomas, Class 1, Raffi, Taylor, Lilah, Arabella, Freddie, Sebastian, 
Mihir, Harry and Class 6 
VIP Lunchers:Katie and Taylor 

Explorer James 
You will probably remember James Sketchall, the inspirational explorer who visited last 
term. At the time, he was planning an expedition to Greenland. On Wednesday, Peacock 
Class were thrilled to have a telephone call from his satellite phone all the way from  his 
expedition in Greenland! They asked him questions that had been supplied by all 
classes and Miss Carter recorded the call for all to listen to. It is wonderful that the 
children have the opportunity to keep in touch with him and I know we will continue to 
follow his adventures. 
Good luck to Curie Class who will be starting their Key Stage 1 SATs next week! You will 

be fabulous! Wishing you a restful and sunny weekend. 

HOUSE DOJOS 
 

    

610 660 602 689 
 

Possibility 
House 

mailto:admin@montgomerieprimary.essex.sch.uk


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

ATTENDANCE 
 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%. The government has clarified the position regarding the 
term ‘regular’ attendance. It means children must be in school EVERY DAY. Every second counts at 
Montgomerie. We must  work together to improve attendance and punctuality even more.  
 

The Royals Class 91.00% Below national 
Peacock Class 91.00% Below national 
Curie Class 86.67% Below national 
Attenborough Class 90.67% Below national 
Barnardo Class 95.36% Below national 
Branson Class 91.00% Below national 
Luther King Class 95.81% Below national 
Whole School to date 91.77% Below National 

Whole School this year 92.72% Below national 

 

Luther 
King 
Class 


